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ASX & Media Release 
 

3 October 2016 
 

STORM EVENT UPDATE 
 
South Australia, including the Eyre Peninsula and Spencer Gulf, experienced significant storm activity 
from Wednesday 28 September to Friday 30 September. 
 
Clean Seas Tuna Limited (ASX: CSS) advises that despite these adverse weather conditions and 
electrical and communications outages that lasted until the evening of Friday 30 September, 
management action and infrastructure designed for such conditions resulted in all staff remaining 
safe and no damage of any significance was caused to the Company’s farm, hatchery, inventory or 
administrative infrastructure and assets.  
 
Where customer deliveries were impacted, changed arrangements were communicated and 
customers have been supportive of the Company as it dealt with these circumstances. There has 
been no material impact on sales.  
 
 
David Head  
Managing Director and CEO
 

  

 
 
For further information, please contact; 
 
David Head – Managing Director & CEO  Wayne Materne – CFO & Company Secretary 
(08) 8621 2900     (08) 8621 2900 
+ 61 419 221 196                 wayne.materne@cleanseas.com.au 
david.head@cleanseas.com.au                  
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